
 

 

Notice of the Availability of the Finding of No Significant Impact 
 
This notice is to advise the public that the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has issued a 
Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for the proposed extension of Spur 366, commonly 
known as the Woodall Rogers Freeway, with improvements along Industrial Boulevard and 
Beckley Avenue in Dallas County, Texas.  The proposed improvements are from IH 35E to the 
Beckley Avenue/Singleton Boulevard intersection, a distance of approximately 1.03 miles. The 
limits of the Industrial Boulevard improvement extend approximately 500 feet south and 
approximately 500 feet north of the Spur 366 centerline.  The limits for the Beckley Avenue 
improvements extend south to the Union Pacific Railroad crossing and north to Gulden Lane.  
The purpose of the proposed Spur 366 extension is to address long-term transportation 
solutions for this corridor and for the western portions of the City of Dallas and Dallas County. 
The project encompasses interconnecting cross-streets, associated direct connections, and 
access ramps involving Industrial Boulevard and IH 35E.   
 
 
Copies of the FONSI; approved Environmental Assessment (EA); Summary and Analysis of the 
April 26, 2005, Public Hearing; Responses to Public Comments; and Certification of Public 
Involvement for this project are available for public inspection and reproduction at the Texas 
Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Dallas District Library, 4777 E. Highway 80, Mesquite, 
TX 75150.  For further information, please contact Mr. Timothy M. Nesbitt, P.E., Project 
Manager at: TxDOT, P.O. Box 133067, Dallas, Texas 75313-3067, 214-320-6100. 
 


